
FC94. Appointment Process for Head of Design, Roads and Transport Post

Council considered a report by the Director of Development Services seeking that
powers were delegated to the Appointments Committee to make an appointment to
the post of Head of Design, Roads and Transport on a permanent basis.

The current Head of Roads, Design and Transport would leave the Council in July
2018. The post covered a number of statutory and essential service delivery areas.
The number of Heads of Service within Development Services had been reduced
from 4 to 3 in 2015. The post holder had responsibility for 364 FTE posts and
budgets of £28.5m.

Decision

Council agreed to delegate powers to the Appointments Committee to make
an appointment to the post of Head of Design, Roads and Transport on a
permanent basis.


